

FRIDAY NOTICE

19th September 2014

www.cottageschool.tas.edu.au

newsletter@cottageschool.tas.edu.au

P.O. Box 379, Rosny Park 7018 P: 6244 3556 M: 0448 208 309 F: 6244 7355 E: admin@cottageschool.tas.edu.au

What's happening in September/October:			
September	24 24 25 26	Wednesday Wednesday Thursday Friday	Open Day from 9.30am – 12.30pm Garden Market from 3 – 3.30pm Concert Day Last Day Term Three
October	13 14 23 24	Monday TUESDAY Thursday Friday	STAFF MEETING (STUDENT FREE DAY) NB - First Day Term Four for Students Show Day NO SCHOOL

Thank you: I'd like to acknowledge and extend a huge thank you to everyone who has been involved in the school re-registration process and in the registration day on Thursday. The day went very well and we've had some great feedback. None of that could have happened without the combined efforts of the school staff and community. Enormous thanks and acknowledgement especially goes to Kath, for her hard work and dedication over the past months and for preparing registration documentation, (which I have on good authority was 'a joy to read', compared to other schools' submissions). Also, a big thank you to Gabrielle and the working bee team and everyone who attended the working bee and helped make the school look so spick and span on Thursday. Well done everyone for a wonderful effort.

Jonathan Bedloe, President

Open Day: Is on this coming Wednesday (24th) morning from 9.30am – 12.30pm. Thank you to everyone who has taken a poster or two, to display in their car or local café, business or community notice board. There are still some A4 posters left, so if you do not have one or are off to your favourite café this weekend please pick one up (along with a blob of blu tack) from the kitchen in the Littlies Cottage.

Social Committee: Please remember the parents on the Social Committee are providing tea, coffee and afternoon tea for parents to take the opportunity after the school concert next week for a chance to chat and catch up with one another. Any parents able to bring a plate of fresh fruit or veggies for the kids to enjoy would be most appreciated.

Tasmanian Primary Schools Triathlon Challenge (Grade 3 – 6) is on again - Friday 21st November at Bellerive Beach. It is a fun, healthy, active and social event & the focus is totally on participation, enjoyment, getting active and providing an individual challenge in a safe environment. Any students who would like to participate please see me for more information and an entry form. Cost is \$15.00 / person. Entry forms and money must be in by this **Thursday 25th September.** For those who didn't get an entry form and would like one, there are some spares on Annette's desk.

Thanks, Georgie

Fair – Children's Second Hand Toys: If you are having a sort-out over the school holidays, please have a look out for any donations to the toy stall. We are especially keen to have things to suit older children as there were many Middlies and Biggies looking for a bargain last year. Could you check that the toys are not broken or have parts missing? Toys can be dropped off to Pat or Alan (Nathan Arnett's grandparents) at pick up after school any day or on Monday mornings (they are doing family job). If you would like to arrange a pick up, please send an email to darnett@mackillop.tas.edu.au (Deb Arnett).

The Indigenous Literacy Foundation Great Book Swap was a great success!! Thank you to all those who donated books, who bought books and who helped on the day. Thanks also to Garden Market who donated \$100 of their day's takings to the foundation. We raised a grand total of \$324.80!! Well done everybody!

Found: I have a pair of 'arnette' brand sunglasses which were left by someone at the working bee last weekend. They are on my desk if you think they belong to you.

What's On:

THE WORM CHAPEL AT MONA

The Worm Chapel at MONA is an interactive installation where guests enter the subterranean world of the humble worm. The worms are fed food scraps collected from guest activities onsite which are then fed back into the gardens and vineyard.

When: Saturday, August 16 2014. 10:00 AM

Where: MONA

655 Main Road, Berriedale, TAS, 7011

Theme: Environment and nature

Cost: Free

Join us at MONA to worship the wonderful world of the worm. The Worm Chapel is a dome shaped mound of earth, built using rammed earth and old tyres with a functioning worm resort on its peak.

The worms are fed food scraps and organic matter collected from guest activities onsite. Nutrient-rich castings and delectable worm juice is then fed back into the kitchen garden beds growing healthy, tasty edible produce to be prepared by our chefs for guests.

Contact details:

Sarah Proud Email: sarah.proud@mona.net.au Phone: 0410 606 781

BRIXHIBITION: Do you love LEGO?,

Tasmanian Brick Enthusiasts Inc. is proud to present Brixhibition Hobart 2014 at the Grandstand Hall, Hobart Showgrounds from 9:30am - 4:30pm Saturday 4th - Sunday 5th October 2014 Entry: Gold Coin Donation per person.

Bring your RoboPet to Brixhibition You could win a Lego MINDSTORMS education EV3 Kit donated by Lego education: Lego© sales by Birchalls

Lego© engraving by Bl_nk Designs
Custom Layouts
Brick Architecture
Mindstorms Robots
Technic© creations
Star Wars
Trains & Planes
Battlestar Galactica
Completions with prizes to win

Attachments: